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Santiago of Chile, May 2011

We welcome the conclusion of the thrice-sacred day of Vesak, celebrating the Birth,
Enlightenment and Passing away of the Sakyamuni Buddha. We express our gratitude to the Royal
Government  of  Thailand  for  hosting this international  celebration  and
Mahachulalongkornrajavidyalaya University (MCU), for organizing all these great activities.

We salute the United Nations and the Supreme Sangha Council for the consideration of this
celebration that strengthens the timeless dissemination of the Word of the Lord Buddha for the
benefit of all beings. We express our best wishes for the 84th Birthday Anniversary of His Majesty

the King of Thailand and we rejoice in their support for the teaching of Sakyamuni Buddha in the
Kingdom of Thailand.

We hope that this anniversary experiences will help to increase the wisdom and kindness in the
entire world. We long for the suffering people in Japan and that all the injured and dead, could
receive the best thoughts and feelings of the global Buddhist community.

We hope that all world leaders such as economics, politics, religion and all other significant areas
leaders involving the happiness of mankind, to be imbued with the kindness and wisdom of the
Awakened beings, so that their activities are always altruistic.

We long for the World’s Buddhist Sangha could be felt as one heart in the words of Sakyamuni
Buddha so we could have a true and fundamental respect among all the students and
practitioners of all traditions: Theravada, Mahayana, Vajrayana.

We hope that the word of the Lord Buddha can be disseminated by all peoples on the Earth to
bring peace, increased wisdom and to deploy a kindness love in every living being.

“Prof. Humberto Barahona
Director
Instituto de Difusién Budista-CHILE



